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32 BIT VERSION OF ROMARIN CD-ROM

Subscribers of the ROMARIN CD-ROM publication are informed that the ROMARIN
software is currently being redeveloped using 32 bit technology.  It is expected that the new version
of ROMARIN will be issued as early as disc No. 7/2001 or disc No. 8/2001, that is to say in
August or September 2001.

The new version will take advantage of newer technologies in respect of presentation and
performance.  Subscribers should note that, unlike the current 16 bit version of ROMARIN, the
new 32 bit version will be guaranteed to operate in a network environment and will function in the
following Windows environments:

• Windows 95
• Windows 98
• Windows ME (Millennium Edition)
• Windows NT
• Windows 2000

As a means of facilitating the transition to the 32 bit version of ROMARIN, it is the intention
of WIPO to include both the current 16 bit software as well as the 32 bit software on the
ROMARIN disc up to the end of 2001, after which only the 32 bit software will be included, and
at which time the 16 bit version of ROMARIN will no longer be supported.

Once the 16 bit version of the ROMARIN software has been withdrawn from the
ROMARIN disc, the operation of ROMARIN under Windows 3.x will no longer be possible.
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